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Our Ref: MGLA170118-0901 

 
7 February 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear   
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 17 January 2018. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for; 
 

Can you please send me copies of any internal correspondence within the mayor's office, 
as well as any correspondence between the mayor's office and Transport for London 
and/or the Department for Transport related to Mayoral decision 1355 from 27 June 
2014 about the Garden Bridge, from the period spanning 27 June 2013 to 27 June 2015. 

 
Please find attached the information we have identified as being within scope of your request. 
MD1355 and all the appendices referred to within the attached emails are available on our 
website at;  
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/decisions/md1355-garden-bridge-development-proposals 
 
Please note that IT accounts are deleted after an individual leaves the Authority, therefore we 
do not hold any email correspondence between members of the former administration.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA170118-0901. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 

https://www.london.gov.uk/decisions/md1355-garden-bridge-development-proposals


 
 

 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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